
HB 142 -- PERSONAL PROPERTY DEPRECIATION

SPONSOR: Berry

Currently, a telephone company has its tangible personal property
assessed in the same manner as a railroad. Beginning January 1,
2018, this bill allows a telephone company to elect to have its
tangible personal property assessed in accordance with depreciation
schedules.

This bill is similar to HB 1898 (2016).


